
CHRISTMAS
FAMILY

FUN NIGHT
EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST

Business Snowy Valleys is excited to host a Christmas Family Fun Night
on Thursday 8 December 2022 between 4:00pm - 7:00pm.  The event
will be held on Wynyard Street (between Fitzroy and Russell Street). 

 The committee is currently seeking Expressions of Interest from local
businesses to help promote this wonderful community event. 

WAYS TO PARTICIPATE



HOW WOULD YOU LIKE TO PARTICIPATE
There are many ways you and your business can participate either in lead up
to or on the night of the event.  Please tick how you would like to participate.

Displaying a flyer in your
shop front

Offering in-store
discounts on the
night 

Cross-promoting the
event on socials

Hosting a stall on the
night

Offering free
samples/lucky dips
on the night

Other suggestions:

Offering special
promotions on the
night

The Shop Local Christmas Shopping Spree is being run again this year.  A
spend of $20 or more at participating businesses will entitle customers

to enter the draw (Prize draw up to $5,000 comprised of $100 gift
vouchers from participating businesses - so the spending stays in our
region!)  Please let us know if you are interested in participating in the

2022 promotion.



PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM BY 

28 NOVEMBER 2022 TO:
admin@businesssnowyvalleys.com.au



 OR CALL US ON:

0488 111 617




